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CONFERENCE SUPPORT FUND

Members of the University Community are hereby informed that acceptance 
of  applications  for  Conference  Support  for  the  current  2009/2010 session 
ends on Monday, 11 October, 2010.

The date for  the resumption of  submission of  applications for  Conference 
Support for the 2010/2011 session will be announced in due course.

Thank you.

Omotayo O. Ikotun (Mrs.)
Registrar


